
It started out simple enough… Someone contacted me about signs being put up 
by Whitney Hoffman. Then a second person also noted that the signs seemed to 
be too close to the road, which seemed likely to be against the rules. So after 
checking the township ordinance, I learned that signs needed to be 10’ away 
from the road, and placed only with the property owner’s permission (a rule 
established after an earlier supervisor’s campaign produced too much clutter 
and created safety concerns). But I thought, maybe it was just one 
over-enthusiastic supporter with a sign or two. over-enthusiastic supporter with a sign or two. 

Then over the next 2-3 days I noticed that almost all of Hoffman’s signs – 20 or 
so - appeared to violate the ordinance. Was Hoffman - who as a supervisor is 
ultimately responsible for ensuring that ordinances are followed – unaware of 
her own ordinances OR choosing to disregard them. If I followed the rules I 
would be at a disadvantage. So I politely reached out to the township for 
guidance early Wednesday afternoon.  Read below to see what happened… bear 
in mind that one person could have removed all of the signs in one hour… 


